
 

 

 

RDARS INC. ANNOUNCES  
RESIGNATION OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER AND DIRECTORS 

 
Toronto, ON – March 22, 2024 – RDARS Inc. (CSE: RDARS) (OTCQB: RDRSF) (the 
"Corporation") announces that Bennett Kurtz has resigned as Chief Financial Officer and 
Director, and Anthony Heller and Binyomin Posen have voluntarily resigned as a directors 
of the Corporation. 

The Corporation would like to thank Mr. Kurtz, Mr. Heller, and Mr. Posen for their valuable 
contributions and wishes them success in future endeavors.  

For more information, please contact: 

Charles Zwebner 
Chief Executive Officer 
Email: charles.zwebner@rdars.com 
Phone: 786-564-5602 
 
Forward Looking Statements 

Certain statements contained in this press release may constitute forward-looking 
information. These statements relate to future events or future performance. The use of 
any of the words "could", "intend", "expect", "believe", "will", "projected", "estimated", 
"proposed" and similar expressions and statements relating to matters that are not 
historical facts are intended to identify forward-looking information and are based on the 
Corporation's current belief or assumptions as to the outcome and timing of such future 
events. In particular, this release contains forward-looking information relating to the 
anticipated filing of the financial statements, the approval of the management cease 
trade order by the OSC and the potential issuance of a general cease trade order by the 
OSC. Such forward-looking information are subject to risks and uncertainties that may 
cause actual results, performance or developments to differ materially from those 
contained in the statements. The forward-looking information contained in this release is 
made as of the date hereof and the Corporation is not obligated to update or revise any 
forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or 
otherwise, except as required by applicable securities laws. Because of the risks, 
uncertainties and assumptions contained herein, investors should not place undue 
reliance on forward-looking information. The foregoing statements expressly qualify any 
forward-looking information contained herein. 
 
 


